
                                                           

 

 

May 19-29                   First Grade News 

I want to thank you for all of your kindness last week. All of the 
gifts meant so much. 

We are coming to the end. The year went too fast. I am going 
to miss my class so much. You were an amazing group of 
parents. I enjoyed the class so much. I think the most exciting 
thing that I saw was how the prayer requests were amazing. 
They really learned to pray as the year went on. They loved to 
sing songs in worship to God.  I want to thank you again for all 
you did during Teacher Appreciation Week. I appreciate each 
one of you.  

Field day is Friday the 23rd.  

Bible- They will need to say their verse by Thursday next 
week. 

Reading-We will work on poetry. There is a spelling test 
Thursday. The Pre Test will be Wednesday. 

There will be no school on Monday May 26th. 

The awards assembly will be Thursday May 29th. 


